
Grange Hall General Membership Meeting Minutes 
June 6, 2019 

Grange Hall Cafeteria 
 
President Barker called the meeting to order at 6:06 pm. In attendance were: 
 
Officers: 
Amiee Barker, President 
Elizabeth Merrill, Treasurer 
Michelle Guinane, VP Membership 
Meg Rosenberg, VP Fundraising 
Sarah Battle, Secretary 
 
Courtney Jones, Principal 
 
Committee Chairs and Guests: 
Katherine Swain, Brian DeFazio, Pamela Willard, Josephine Lawrence, Chelsea Hamerman, Julie Camire, 

Shelley Burns, Kayla Turner & Katie Imel. 

Quorum Certification 
A quorum was established.  
 

Approval of Minutes 
 

The minutes from May 2, 2019 PTA General Membership Meeting were previously submitted for 
approval. There were no corrections and the minutes stand as presented. 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Amount on hand $69,923.63. 
 

Principal’s Report 

Thank-you for a great year. The new copier was purchased for the staff.  Lunch with the kids 
transitioning to Woolridge is this coming week. Graduation walk was this morning. Bulldog pride 
assemblies are wrapped up and class end of year parties are this coming week.  
 

President’s Report 
Thank you for service this year for members, board and teachers. PTA is looking for committee member 
for the upcoming school year. Get out and vote Tuesday June 11th.  
 

Officer’s Report 
 

Sarah Battle: Acknowledgment of received PTA thank-you notes and cards from the resource team, 
Dawn Tarentelli, Ms. Koehler, Ms. King and the American Red Cross.  
 

New Business 



President Barker completed the election for 2019-2020 officers with all in favor: President is Amiee 
Barker, VP Membership is Katie Imel, VP Fundraising is Meg Rosenberg, VP Programs is Elizabeth 
Koneru, Treasurer is Brian DeFazio and Secretary is Sarah Battle. 
Denim Drive is coming up and Goodwill will pay the top 3 schools for most items collected. 
Barefoot-n-books is coming up. 
 

Old Business 
 

Mrs. Jones reported the teachers book tasting went well and was successful. 
 

Adjournment 
 

With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 pm with a motion by Michelle Guinane, 
second by Elizabeth Merrill with a unanimous vote.  
 

Authentication of the Minutes 
 

Respectfully submitted for approval by Sarah Battle 
 


